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Children’s Parties 
 

Many children, of course, wish to invite their friends to their birthday parties. We would be very grateful if you 

would consider the items in the school calendar before booking events and sending out invitations. We are always 

delighted if day pupils include boarders in their invitations and would encourage this. If you are planning a large 

party and wish to include many boarders we would be very grateful if the Houseparent could be involved in the 

planning stage so that clashes with school events can be avoided. Children who are not invited to large parties can 

feel very excluded and we’d be grateful if you could be mindful of this when sending out invitations. 

 


